
Please join the Newton Special Education Parent Advisory Council (SEPAC) for 
a presentation and discussion about 
Basic Rights in Special Education with Tim Sindelar, 
Newton lawyer specializing in representing children and adults with disabilities. 
This event is geared towards parents new to special education, 
and for those who would like to know more about their basic rights. 

Wednesday, January 15, 2020
7:30-9:00pm
Newton Education Center
100 Walnut Street
Room 210

No RSVP necessary. Questions? Please contact Newton SEPAC Board Member 
Eliza Spaulding at spaulding@newtonsepac.org. 
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